
REPORTING LOW-PRIORITY CRIME 
 

 

 

Information from WHNA VIP/Crime Watch Coordinator Mike Gorman: 

 

 

I wanted to update you about how to report low-priority crime in addition to online DPD reporting when you 

have pictures of crime. At a meeting with our new DPD Northeast Commander, Major Phyllis Noble informed 

me that if you have pictures and/or video of a crime, you should use the 311 app that allows attaching pictures 

and submit using one of the categories shown on the following screenshot. She said to enter your DPD online 

incident number with your comments if you have gotten one. 

 

She said that due to the shortage of officers and the high number of Priority 1 and 2 calls, this is the best way to 

report a low-level crime or repeated criminal activity. Not sure if video or amount of video the 311 app will 

handle. You will get a 311 number and other information when you submit. 
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